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26th November, 2016.

To
All the Zonal General Secretaries in Life sector,

Dear Comrades,
Ex-gratia in lieu of Bonus

The Government has finally issued a notification dated 24th November 2016 on Bonus. The improvements made in the Bonus Act have now been made applicable to LIC employees.  It is effective from 1.4.2014.  Accordingly employees drawing a salary of up to Rs.21000 per month are eligible for ex-gratia in lieu of Bonus.  However calculation of ex-gratia will be limited to a monthly salary of Rs.7000/-.

The AIIEA has already represented to LIC that there should not be further delay on issuing administrative instructions and approval from the government must be obtained for both the years 2014-15 and 2015-16.  The ED (P) has assured that the matter would be taken up on urgent basis both to secure approval on percentage and the eligible years.  The AIIEA will make all efforts to ensure the early flow of this benefit to the eligible employees. A copy of the notification is attached for your information and record.

With greetings,

Comradely yours,
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